
 

8th February 2019 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

Well done to Kieran Buckley on achieving 

100% attendance. 

Well done to RGG, 1CS, 1FH, 2HN AND 2SC 

for achieving over 95% attendance and 

receiving 5 minutes extra playtime! 

LUNCHTIME GOLDEN TICKET WINNER 

Edward 1FH & Jacob 3SB 

 

Pupil of the Week 

RGG – Carmen Hart 3RB – Martim Teixeria 

RHM – Lottie Slater-

Hughes 

3SB – Ethan Kindley 

RGS – Abigail Adelakun 4VG – Cole McKay 

1CS – Millie-May Patel 4LJ – Jonah Stroncer 

1FH – China Tierney 4CP – Brandon Newins 

1SC – Advik Nayak 5TS – Emily Linwood 

2SC – Lilly-Rae Barker 5VW – Lewis Phillips 

2HN – Leo Russell 6JH – Gracie Hulmes 

2HW – Shan Javaid 

3TB – Caitlyn Williams 

6EP – Isabel 

O’Donaghue 

 

  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Cindy Alazzawi -  2HN Melek-Martel 

Surmelisoy 3SB 

Reina Krivoneja - 2HN Jake Dillon – 6EP 

Marisa Haddrell -  1FH Liam Holt – 3RB 

Erin Bowman - 2SC Skye Stott 3SB 

Alexis McKenzie –RGS Jenson Casey - 4CP 

Khrylle Guimalan – 2SC Oliver Mouillaud-

Pollard – 3RB 

Kyran Holding – RGS Reya Sumit 3RB 

Adele Smith – 2HW Ben Boulton – 6EP 

Shan Javaid – 2HW 

Cheyenne Baugh - 1SC 

Peyton Blake – 1SC 

Romey Blake – 1SC 

Imogen Artingstall – 

5TS 

Lola Huxley – 4LJ 

Adarsha Swarupa-

Mathew – 3RB 

Charlie Price – 3TB 

Jessica Carroll – 

5VW 

John-Paul Caroll – 

5TS 

Samuel Fowler – 3SB 

Olivia Lawler – 6EP 

Rose Davad – 6JH 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March.  

We are celebrating this event by holding a 

colouring competition in school!  Your child 

will bring home a picture to colour based on 

one of the featured World Book Day books.  

We would like the children to return their 

colouring into school on Wednesday 6th 

March and the winning picture from each 

class will receive a book!! 

Good luck and get colouring!! 

    

RED NOSE DAY 

This year Red Nose Day is on Friday 15th 

March.  We are celebrating this event by 

selling Red Noses in school after half term 

(£1.00 each) and also by holding an ‘own 

clothes’ day on Red Nose Day for a donation 

of 50p (try and wear red!) 

 

   PTO 

 



HOLIDAY CLUB 

With effect from 1st April 2019 we will be 

increasing the daily rate for the Holiday 

Club from £20 to £25 with additional 

discounts for more than one child.   

This is the first increase for seven years 

and is necessary as the costs of staffing, 

food and energy have risen substantially 

over this period. 

CONTACT DETAILS   

Data Collection Sheets have been issued to 

your child, which show the contact details 

held on our school system.  As it is very 

important this information is kept up to 

date, we would be grateful if you could 

amend/sign these sheets and return to the 

school office ASAP.  Thank you. 

 
DINNER MONEY 

Please remember dinner money is to be paid 

each week on a Monday morning for the 

week ahead.  The easiest way to pay for 

this is via the SIMS Agora system.  If you 

need your log in details, please contact the 

school office.     

 

CARD MACHINE     

 

We now have a Card Payment Machine in 

the Main Office, you are able to pay for 

School Dinners, Trips, Uniform by Card. 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES  

 

Term dates for 2019/20 are now available 

on the website 

 

POLITE REMINDER 

 

No Dogs are allowed on school grounds 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


